Central Minnesota Audio Newspapers — for the blind and print disabled = November 2012
e Welcome our new readers: Cynthia (Cyn) Bolsta and Josh Cestnik.

e We say good-bye to Frank Roehl for his years of service since 1995 when this program started. You will be
missed, Frank!

o The following people are taking some time off: Ann Romanowsky; Ray & Linda Schwenzfeier; Carol Ann Belfiori
(off until later April); Norman Hanan; Carol Lewis; Sandra Williams (Jan-Mar).; Lucille Hick (later Dec-Jan).

e The number of readers is down; you may find you are scheduled to read twice a month some months.

e There are quite a few open spots on the calendar. Please step forward and fill them if you can. Let Rita Woeste
know if you can fill in.

e This is my last round of preparing the schedules, though in actuality, Rita Woeste prepared them except for
some tweaking and the copying/mailing.

e | am now stepping aside as coordinator after almost eight years. | have enjoyed working with all of you, but it is
time for me to move on to new adventures. My fourth grandchild is expected in December, so I’'m sure I'll have
fun being able to spend time with the new baby that lives only two miles away, plus the three who are growing
quickly in Woodbury.

Thank you all!

Linda Schwenzfeier
Scheduling Requests: Rita will let you know when requests are due.

Rita Woeste: 320-256-2273



